&& Hapag-Lioyd

Our offices in the United States will be closed
on Monday, January 15 for Martin Luther King
Jr. day

Please note that all Hapag-Lloyd offices throughout the United States will be closed on Monday,
January 15, 2024, in observance of the Martin Luther King Jr Day. During this time, our phone lines
will be temporarily closed. However, rest assured that our teams will be available via email to assist
with any urgent matters, except for our Long Beach office, which will remain fully closed.

While skeleton staff will be on duty to cover essential services, our back-office teams managing crucial
processes—such as bookings, amendments, Bills of Lading, and arrival notice distribution—will
continue operating seamlessly to minimize disruption to our services.

We sincerely appreciate your understanding and cooperation during this brief closure. Should you
have any urgent inquiries or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to us.



